Information for the Department of Health website:
The Department of Health has given money for the development of advocacy support for people with learning disabilities.  The British Institute of Learning Disabilities (BILD) has been asked to give this money out.

This money is to help people:

· from Black and Minority Ethnic Communities

· with complex needs

· young people with learning disabilities aged up to 25.

This money is available for two years.  This will be from January 2007 to December 2008.  £900.000 will be given out each year.

The money will be given in two parts.  There will be a ‘Large’ scheme and a ‘Small’ scheme’.

The Large Grant Scheme will run from January 2007 – December 2008.  The money given out will be between £20,000 and £100,000.  The money will be given for two years.

The Small Grant Scheme will run from January 2007 and January 2008.  There will be two chances to get money.  The money given will be between £1,000 and £5,000 each year.  The money will be given for one year.
Applications for funding will be welcomed for starting a new group or project or to make an existing group better.

The sort of things we will fund for the large grant include:

· Salaries and expenses of staff and supporters.

· Expenses for volunteers.

· Running costs of your project or group.

· Ways of improving your project or group.

· The cost of producing any materials for the project or group.
The sort of things we will fund for the small grant includes:

· Training

· Expenses

· Ways to improve your project or group

· Events

If you would like to ask any questions, please contact Liz Brooks, Manager for Advocacy Projects on her mobile – 07740 959333 or e-mail l.brooks@bild.org.uk.

If you would like applications for either the small or large grant schemes , please telephone Hazel Boon – 01562 723021 or e-mail h.boon@bild.org.uk.

The closing date for applications will be 11th December 2006.

